
 

 

 

 

 

September 01, 2019 

Tokyo, Japan 

 

 

 

 

                        Notification: Renewal of “GACHON” 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers,  

 

 

It has been a pleasure to serve you, and we look forward to serving you continuously in days to come.  

 

We, FUJI FLAVOR CO., LTD would like to announce the renewal of our product GACHON (Tobacco moth) 

& GACHON (Indian meal moth) combined into one, named as GACHON (Tobacco moth & Indian meal moth) 

for quality improvement of the product. Please refer to the following details:  

 

 

1.) Details of change:  

 

● Lure (attractant)  

 

・GACHON (Tobacco moth) and GACHON (Indian meal moth) will be integrated into one  

as GACHON (Tobacco moth & Indian meal moth).  

 

・Even though there are two types of insects described in this lure, both the customers, who are 

 currently using either of Tobacco moth or Indian meal moth can proceed to use the new GACHON  

(Tobacco moth & Indian meal moth), as this product is equally efficient for both insects. 

 

・Following this integration, there will be no change in efficiency of this product and you  

can continue the use of past data, as it is.  

   

 

● Packaging Information  

 

・Following this change, there will be change in the display name of the lure (*Please refer to the  

picture below) 

 

・There are no further changes. 

 

           * 

 

<before> <after> 



 

 

 

 

 

 

2.) Change Period:  

 

 

● This change will be effective from November, 2019 shipment.   

 

 

 

We look forward to your understanding and kind cooperation.   


